
Hello 6th graders!  I am Mrs. Burgess, the Journalism 

teacher at Reyburn Intermediate.  I am currently looking for 

some responsible, outstanding writers that will be coming 

into the 7th grade that would be interested in joining my 

class.  In Journalism, students learn how to research, 

interview, and write articles that are put into the Timber 

Talk school newsletter.  See the information below 

regarding what you need to do to apply.  I will also need an 

email from your teacher regarding your grade in language 

and literature (carenburgess@cusd.com).  I would need 

your application (including teacher’s email) by the time 

your counselor comes back to register you. 

 

Journalism Application 

• Write an article (200 word minimum) 

-Could be about any topic (person, place, 

trend, event, etc.) or even based on an 

interview of a friend. 

• Turn your article in to your counselor at the 

time of registration or you can email it to me 

(carenburgess@cusd.com).  Please make sure 

that your name, your teacher’s name, and the 

name of your school is printed somewhere on 

the article. 
 


